
 

 

Stockton Public Safety Academy Parent Newsletter 

August 23rd, 2017 
Upcoming Events: 

 August 28th: Picture Day 
o Ordering forms were sent home in the mail, IF you did not receive one, 

students will be given a packet the day pictures are taken and orders 
can be placed via mail or over the phone 

 August 31st: Back to School Night 5:30pm-8:00pm 
 5:30-6:10 Stagg HS Gym 
 6:16-8:00 Classroom visits 

 September 4th: Labor Day, No School 
 PE bags, hats, notepads, windbreakers, and belts will be distributed over the next week. 

Thank you for your patience! 
Demerits 
Demerits will be issued to cadets who are out of policy in regards to uniform, behavior, academics, etc. 
Demerit standings will be posted weekly. 
Inspections 
Cadets are expected to be prepared for inspection every day! This includes wearing IDs, clean uniforms, shined boots, 
etc. 
Uniform Policy Reminders 

 Long sleeved shirts worn under polos must be black 

 Acceptable jackets: 
o PSA Bomber Jacket 
o PSA Windbreaker **Exception: those who have not yet received the windbreak may wear a 

plain black jacket or sweatshirt  
Odds and Ends: 

 Like us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/StocktonPublicSafetyAcademy 

 Sign up for the SUSD Connections Newsletter: SUSD main web page on the bottom right corner 

 Uniform purchases can made at: Code 3 Wear (www.code3wear.com) located at 304 Lincoln Center 
(209) 910-0063.  Hours: M-Sat 10-6, Sun 12-5 
 

Officer Torres Cell: 209-345-5758      btorres@stocktonusd.net 
Ms. Russo Cell: 530-318-4747         mrusso@stocktonusd.net 
Maggie Torres: 209-933-7445 ext 8483   mtorres@stocktonusd.net 
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